
 
 
     

 
                               
 
 
 
 
 

 

19th October 2015 

 
 
To: All Waverley Hockey Club Members 
 
 
Re: Annual General Meeting 
 
 
The 2015 Annual General Meeting of the Waverley Hockey Club Incorporated will be held at 
The Bob Trewin Pavilion, Corner Winbirra Parade and High Street Roads, Ashwood, on Wednesday 
11th November, 2015 at 7.00pm. 
 
 
The attached agenda has been emailed also, along with items of general business that members wish to 
add, together with nomination forms for committee positions which need to be communicated to the 
Secretary by Wednesday 4th November 2015. Please address the communication to: 
 

Waverley Hockey Club Secretary 
PO BOX 2069 
Mount Waverley 3149 
 
Email:  bareetu.a@gmail.com 

 
 
The Executive Committee of Waverley Hockey Club encourages all members to attend and participate at 
this AGM.  Your ideas, contribution and vote will play an important part in choosing and assisting the 
Executive Committee.  
 
 
 
Refreshments will be provided and drinks will be available at the bar at a discounted price. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Executive Committee 
 
 
 
 
 

Waverley Hockey Club (Inc) 
P.O. Box 2069 

Mount Waverley 3149 
 

Ground and Club Room 
Cnr High Street Road and Winbirra Parade 

Ashwood 3147 
Ph: (03) 9807 7805 

 
www.waverleyhc.org.au 

 
 

ABN 44 023 477 348 


